
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Meeting of the Clear Lake Town Council 
 

April 7th at 1:30 pm 
 
A special meeting of the Clear Lake Town Council was held at the Town Hall, 111 
Gecowets Drive on Monday, April 7th, 2014 at 1:30 p.m.  Present were Council Members 
Chris Folland, Alan Korte and Barry Worl.  There were three people who signed the 
guest register.  The Special Meeting was called for the purpose of opening the 2014 
Street Improvement Bids.  
 
Vice-President, Chris Folland called the meeting to order at 1:30 pm.  Also present were 
Street Superintendent, Robert Hull and Casey Erwin from DLZ Engineers in Fort Wayne.  
The following representatives presented their bid packages:   Rob Dahmun from API 
Construction, Margi Brooks from Brooks Construction and Thane Knox from E & B 
Paving.   
 
The bids were read by Council members Chris Folland, Alan Korte and Barry Worl as 
follows:  API Construction - $183,693.76 

  Brooks Construction - $176,471.86 
  E & B Paving - $174,472.00 
 

After verification of bid numbers by Casey Erwin, a motion was made by Alan Korte to 
award the 2014 Street Improvement Bid to E & B Paving for a total of $174,472.  The 
motion was seconded by Barry Worl, all in favor.  Chris thanked all contractors for their 
time in presenting their bids.      
 
There being no further business at 1:55 pm Chris Folland asked for a motion to adjourn 
the Special Meeting of the Clear Lake Town Council.  Alan Korte made the motion and it 
was seconded by Barry Worl, all were in favor.   
 
 
  
Christopher D. Folland, Vice-President 
 
 
  
Kay A. Kummer, Clerk/Treasurer 



  

  


